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Kipushi Cobalt-Copper Tailings Project  

Market Update 

Highlights 

• Site visit by 2 African Banks completed 

• Chinese Bank discussions ongoing with a view to achieving 
a 6 month rolling $US40m LC 

 

Australian resources and investment company, Cape Lambert Resources 
Limited (ASX: CFE) (Cape Lambert or the Company) is pleased to 
provide an update on the Kipushi Cobalt-Copper Tailings Project 
(Project) in the Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC).  

A site visit by 2 African Banks who may provide the funding for the Project 
was completed last week. Cape Lambert’s technical staff were on site 
assisting its joint venture partner Paragon Mining SARL (Paragon) with 
the Banks due diligence visit and in the preparation of all the necessary 
paperwork. 

The Company is also in discussions with a large Chinese Bank who have 
indicated they can provide a 6 month rolling $US40m LC facility to the 
Company by on selling the offtake. 

As announced on 29 May 2019, the La Patience SARL $US500,000 
commitment was paid by Paragon as are all ongoing financial 
commitments to the Project. 

Cape Lambert’s Executive Chairman, Mr Tony Sage, said “Given the 
difficulties over the past 6 months in this jurisdiction it is pleasing that the 
company has been able to encourage several Banks to complete a due 
diligence process on the Project. Once the funding is complete, Paragon 
and the Company will renegotiate the JV to help progress the project.  We 
sincerely thank Paragon for their ongoing commitment to the project that 
will allow us to be part of its future subject to Cape Lambert being able to 

secure funding”. 
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